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To those serving on the Committee On Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial 
Services, I am writing to you in opposition of LD 227. This bill is not providing 
health care but is offering our state as grounds for destruction of children and 
families. Not only does this bill disregard the values of the people of Maine, but 
oversteps the rights of people across our country. Please consider to begin to fight for 
God’s original design for people and for families instead of seeking to be an aid in 
tearing it apart and destroying the foundation of our culture: the family. One man, one
woman, and the children they are blessed with. Again, I deeply oppose this horrible 
bill and urge you to consider the voices of the people of Maine and oppose this bill 
also. Thank you for your time. 


